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Knights of Columbus  
Notre Dame Council 10514  

P. O. Box 2084  

Flagler Beach, FL  32136 -2084  
E-mail council10514@gmail.com  
Website: www.Council10514.org  

 

May  2020  

Grand Knight ð Michael Boullion 
 

Worthy Brothers, 
 

²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ŀŘŀǇǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
reality of how our lives have 
changed and been impacted by 
COVID-19. Our council 

membership and parish community has 
witnessed a prayerful response and outreach. 
We have been called to exercise the ΨSpiritual 
and Corporal Works of MercyΩ. As Knights, we 
have answered that call in ways that no one 
could have imagined just a short month or 
two ago.  
 

Phone calls have and are being made to check on the well-
being of others. Online video prayer conferences have been 
utilized to pray the rosary together, to pray the Stations of 
ǘƘŜ /ǊƻǎǎΣ ǘƻ ΨŀǘǘŜƴŘΩ aŀǎǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ 
updates (photos page 5, article page 6). Neighbors have 
volunteered to do grocery shopping so as to minimize the 
chance of social contact. Perhaps most importantly, almost 
all of us have stopped to think about the many blessings 
ǿŜΩǾŜ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘΣ ōǳǘ ǘƻƻ ƻŦǘŜƴ ǘƻƻƪ ŦƻǊ ƎǊŀƴǘŜŘΦ 
 

Here are a few updates for upcoming or previously 
scheduled events: 
BINGO ς the balance of the Tuesday BINGOs through the 
month of May have been cancelled. BINGO will restart 
again in October. Thanks to the BINGO team for their 
commitment during the past fraternal year. 
 

CORPORATE COMMUNION ς we will reschedule our 
annual council and assembly Corporate Communion as 

soon as possible. Hopefully we can schedule 
for late May. If not, we will target sometime 
during the month of June. 
 

MAY COUNCIL BUSINESS MEETING ς we will 
have a ZOOM video conference business 
meeting at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, May 6th. 
A ZOOM Meeting invitation will be sent out to 
all active members prior to the meeting date. 
 

PAWS OF WAR (ASSEMBLY 2810) ς this 
Fourth Degree event scheduled for May 19th event has 
been cancelled. 
 

The Knights of Columbus Supreme Council conducted its 
first ever Exemplification of Charity, Unity, Fraternity online 
on April 16th. Congratulations to Brothers Thomas 
McDonnell, Peter Villoldo, & Richard Zipf for advancing to 
full Knighthood as Third Degree members. They were 
joined by over 9,000 other men across North America that 
were also exemplified! (See sample invite on page 7.) 
 

We will be voting on council officers at the May 6th business 
meeting. The Notre Dame Council Steering Committee has 
submitted a proposed slate of council officers for the 2020-
21 Fraternal Year (see page 7). Additional nominations can 
be made at that meeting. 
 

I miss you all and canΩt wait until we can see each other 
once again face-to-face! 
 

Vivat Jesus, 
Mike

 

District Deputy ð Kevin Ryan 
 

Brothers, 
 

God is Good All the Time! 
 

This Pandemic time has challenged everyone in 
so many different ways. It has hit many 

personally. It has hit the State as we lost our DD #74, 
Pasquali Fittipaldi, this month to Covid-19, please 
remember him and his family in your prayers. 
 

Even with all the challenges and issues this situation 
presents, District 17 continues to answer the calls of our 
members and parishes. All 3 Councils stepped up this 
month in assisting Parish Holy Week offerings. Whether it 
was by internet or even at the parishes themselves. You 
were there and continue to be there. The District Zoom 
Rosaries has been a great gift and we were honored by our 

State Deputy Scott O'Connor joining us on April 22nd to lead 
off our Rosary with "A Prayer for Protection in time of 
Pandemic".  
 

As we continue to do the business of the Council this 
month, holding elections, membership meetings online, 
and even tending to our Brothers, we will not let the 
Pandemic stand in our way from accomplishing all that 
encompasses being a Knight. 
 

Yes "God is Good All the Time" and all of you carry that 
Banner SO Well!!!!!!! 
 

Vivat Jesus! 
 

SK Kevin J. Ryan, PGK 
District Deputy, District 17

 

mailto:council10514@gmail.com
http://www.council10514.org/
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May 2020 Calendar 
Wed May 6 , 2020 
Fri May 8, 2020 
Sat ς Sun May 16-17 
Tues May 19, 2020 
Thurs May 21, 2020 
Mon May 25, 2020 

7:00pm ς 7:35pm 
8:30am ς 9:45am 
All Masses 
4:30pm ς 6:30pm 
All Day 
All Day 

Business Meeting ς ZOOM Video Conference 
1st Friday Rosary & Mass ς SMdM Church 
Baby Bottle Drive Begins 
Assembly 2810 Meeting (SMdM Parish Hall) 
Feast of the Ascension 
Memorial Day 

 
 
 

June 2020 Calendar 
Wed June 3, 2020 
 
Fri June 5, 2020 
Sun June 14, 2020 
Tues June 16, 2020 
Sat ς Sun June 20-21 
Sun June 21, 2020 
Sun June 28, 2020 

5:30pm ς 6:30pm 
7:00pm ς 9:00pm 
8:30am ς 9:45am 
All Day 
4:30pm ς 6:30pm 
All Masses 
All Day 
8:00am ς 11:00am 

hŦŦƛŎŜǊΩǎ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ όtŀǊƛǎƘ Iŀƭƭύ 
Business Meeting (Parish Hall) 
1st Friday Rosary & Mass (SMdM Church) 
Flag Day 
Assembly 2810 Meeting (SMdM Parish Hall) 
Baby Bottle Drive Ends 
CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 
SMdM Parish Breakfast (Parish Hall) 

 
Have something newsworthy? Send to: mboullion@hotmail.com 

ό9ŘƛǘƻǊΩǎ bƻǘŜΥ !ƭƭ ƛǘŜƳǎ ƻǊ ŀǊǘƛŎƭŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ǎǳōƳƛǘǘŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ нрth of the month.) 
 
 

Field Agent - Victor Silva

ά²Ƙȅ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ L ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀƴ LƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ aŜƳōŜǊΚέ 
 
On occasion, a brother Knight will ask me 
this question.  The obvious answer, of 
course, is because of your insurance need!  
Insurance need aside, what are some of the 
other advantages to being an insurance 

member? 
 
Let me name a couple: 
V ¸ƻǳǊ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴ ƘŜƭǇǎ ŦǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ hǊŘŜǊΩǎ 
ŎƘŀǊƛǘŀōƭŜ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎΦ 

V ¸ƻǳ ǊŜǘŀƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǊƛƎƘǘ ǘƻ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ YƻŦ/ 
ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘǎΣ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƭŜǎǎ ƻŦ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǎǘŀǘǳǎΦ 

V ¸ƻǳǊ ǎǇƻǳǎŜ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ά{Ǉƻǳǎŀƭ wƛƎƘǘ ǘƻ tǳǊŎƘŀǎŜέ ŀƴȅ YƻŦ/ 
ŀƴƴǳƛǘȅ ƻǊ ƛƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘΣ ŦƻǊ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǎƘŜ ǉǳŀƭƛŬŜǎΣ 
ŦƻǊ ƻƴŜ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƊŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŘŜŀǘƘΦ 

 
Our Order is among the highest rated life insurers in North 
America. AM Best has rated the Knights of Columbus with 
ŀ ά{ǳǇŜǊƛƻǊέ ǊŀǘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƻǾŜǊ пл ŎƻƴǎŜŎǳǘƛǾŜ ȅŜŀǊǎΦ hǳǊ 
ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ǊŀǘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ά!ҌΣ {ǳǇŜǊƛƻǊέ ƛǎ ŀ ǘŜǎǘŀƳŜƴǘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǘǊŀŎƪ 
record for excellence anŘ ǎŜŎǳǊƛǘȅΦ {ǘŀƴŘŀǊŘ ŀƴŘ tƻƻǊΩǎ 
recently listed the Knights of Columbus as one of the six 
strongest life insurance companies in North America ς 
putting us at the very top of the industry. 
 
Since the year 2000, insurance in force as grown from $40 
billion to $120 billion and our assets have increased from 
$8.5 billion to $25 billion.  During these years we have paid 
out more than $5.3 billion in dividends and more than $4.3 
ōƛƭƭƛƻƴ ƛƴ ŘŜŀǘƘ ōŜƴŜŦƛǘǎΦ  ¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ƴŜŀǊƭȅ Ϸмл ōƛƭƭƛƻƴ ƛƴ 
dividends and benefits. 
 
LetΩǎ ǘŀƭƪ ǎƻƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ άLƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ .ǊƻǘƘŜǊ YƴƛƎƘǘǎ ōȅ 
.ǊƻǘƘŜǊ YƴƛƎƘǘǎέ Ŏŀƴ ōǊƛƴƎ ǇŜŀŎŜ ƻŦ ƳƛƴŘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ 
family. 

 
For more information contact: Victor Silva, FIC, MDRT 
(386) 569-1918 (386) 693-4016  
Victor.Silva@kofc.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:mboullion@hotmail.com
mailto:Victor.Silva@kofc.org
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Notre Dame Council 10514 Officers - Columbian Year 2019 - 2020 

 
CHAPLAIN    GRAND KNIGHT   DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 
Fr. Manny Lopez    Michael Boullion   Ron Wolak 
(386) 439-2791    (386) 315-1043    (386) 313-6981   

 FrMannyL@smdmcc.org   mboullion@hotmail.com   pcoast16@gmail.com   
 

CHANCELLOR    FINANCIAL SECRETARY   TREASURER 
John Cospito    Michael Greene    Brian Taylor 
(386) 679-9669    (218) 252-3234    (386) 263-7288   

 jjc725@att.net     OLPLPCouncil@gmail.com   brianbft99@gmail.com  
 

RECORDER    ADVOCATE    LECTURER 
Dan Nagy    Robert Calabrese   Joseph Abitante 
(980) 230-1273    (386) 547-9312    (386) 597-7023 
dnagy3@cfl.rr.com    bob8299@gmail.com    jabitante2@cfl.rr.com  

 
WARDEN    INSIDE GUARD    INSIDE GUARD 
Tim Postemski    OPEN     John Check 
(904) 710-6516         (386) 225-4456  
tnp1750@comcast.net        jmcheck82@gmail.com  

 
 OUTSIDE GUARD   OUTSIDE GUARD 
 Frank Crisologo    Albert Mulé 

(386) 446-4797    (386) 503-4205    
      annm113@yahoo.com   
 

TRUSTEE 3 YEAR   TRUSTEE 2 YEAR   TRUSTEE 1 YEAR 
Pat Mulvihill    Bob Conochalla    E.Y. Walter 
(386) 586-3398    (859) 509-2108    (386) 986-1163 
Patmfl@aol.com   bconochalla@gmail.com  EYWalter@gmail.com  
 

PROGRAM DIRECTOR ς RON WOLAK 313-6981 
 

CHURCH DIRECTOR - E.Y. WALTER 986-1163 DEPUTY ς JOHN CHECK 225-4456 
 

MEMORIAL MASS/CORPORATE COMMUNION PAUL GLOEKLER 310-4094 
 
 

COUNCIL DIRECTOR - JOHN COSPITO 679-9669 
 

BINGO - E. Y. WALTER 986-1163  JOHN CHECK 225-4456 
JIM ANDERSON 446-4705 MIKE ARATO 447-7427  BOB CALABRESE 547-9312 
BUD CAMPBELL 437-8421 AL TRUNZO 439-5285  BOB CONOCHALLA 859-509-2108 
JOHN COSPITO 679-9669 JOE CELIBERTI 871-3781  KEN COSTA 908-642-3846  
FRANK CRISOLOGO 446-4797 RAY DEROIS 447-7274  ARMANDO GARCIA 446-4171 
RON WOLAK 313-6981  PAT MARTELLUCCI 447-0991 GEORGE MELENDEZ 703-867-2972 
STAN NIEDZWIECKI 569-1068 KEN PECKHAM 439-7373 TIM POSTEMSKI 904-710-6516 
PETE PREISER 986-4879  WALTER SIBOROSKI 439-1304 BRIAN TAYLOR 263-7288 
 

CHARITABLE DONATIONS - RAY DEROIS 447-7274 MIKE ARATO 447-7427 E. Y. WALTER 986-1163 
 

COMMUNICATIONS - MICHAEL BOULLION 315-1043 TIM POSTEMSKI 904-710-6516 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS - MICHAEL BOULLION 315-1043  
 

CULINARY - KEVIN RYAN 862-266-4555 
JOE CELEBERTI  871-3781  JOHN COSPITO 679-9669 PAT MARTELLUCCI 447-0991 
JOHN SABIA 447-0570  BRIAN TAYLOR 263-7288 STAN NIEDZWIECKI 569-1068  
 

PARTY BEVERAGES - KEVIN RYAN 862-266-4555  STAN NIEDZWIECKI 569-1068  
 

SCHOLARSHIP - FR. MANNY LOPEZ 439-2791 MIKE ARATO 447-7427 E.Y. WALTER 986-1163  
 

SHIRTS & HATS - AL TRUNZO 793-0665 
 

STEERING - MIKE ARATO 447-7427 
E. Y. WALTER 986-1163  KEVIN RYAN 862-266-4555  
 

COUNCIL GREETERS -  LEN ALBERT 615-6805  TIM POSTEMSKI 904-710-6516 
FRANK CRISOLOGO 446-4797 RON LIMUTI 704-236-6706 CARLO SCIANOID 772-320-8016 
 

mailto:FrMannyL@smdmcc.org
mailto:mboullion@hotmail.com
mailto:PCOAST16@GMAIL.COM
mailto:jjc725@att.net
mailto:OLPLPCouncil@gmail.com
mailto:brianbft99@
mailto:dnagy3@cfl.rr.com
mailto:bob8299@gmail.com
mailto:jabitante2@cfl.rr.com
mailto:tnp1750@comcast.net
mailto:jmcheck82@gmail.com
mailto:annm113@yahoo.com
mailto:Patmfl@aol.com
mailto:bconochalla@gmail.com
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MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR ς BRIAN TAYLOR 263-7288 
 

ADMISSIONS - PAT MULVIHILL 586-3398 
JERRY CHABON 693-5065 ANGELO CUTILLO 283-4374  
 

INSURANCE - VICTOR SILVA 569-1918 or 693-4016 
 

RETENTION - PAT MULVIHILL 586-3398 
STAN NIEDZWIECKI 569-1068 KEVIN RYAN 862-266-4555  
 

RECRUITMENT - E.Y. WALTER 986-1163  KEVIN RYAN 862-266-4555  
 

FAMILY DIRECTOR ς GEORGE MELENDEZ 703-867-2972 
 

FAMILY PARISH SOCIALS ς GEORGE MELENDEZ 703-867-2972  
 

SUNSHINE ς JOHN FISCHER 447-8197 CLAUDIA GASPARINO 864-8706 
 

SUVIVORS ASSISTANCE ς VICTOR SILVA 569-1918 
 

COMMUNITY DIRECTOR - PAT MULVIHILL 586-3398 
 

9-11 MEMORIAL - KEVIN RYAN 862-266-4555 BOB CALABRESE 547-9312 JOHN COSPITO 679-9669 
 

CITIZENS W/DISABILITIES 
PAT MULVIHILL 586-3398   KEN LEDFORD 445-2388   E. Y. WALTER 986-1163   TOM WEGLEITNER 872-1398  
  

COLD WEATHER SHELTER ς BRIAN (PHYLLIS) TAYLOR 263-7288 
LEN ALBERT 615-6805  AL TRUNZO 693-4858  MIKE ARATO 447-7427 
GUY DELUCA 492-7554  ART GILIBERTI 439-7647  KEN LEDFORD 445-2388  
PAT MARTELLUCCI 447-0991 STEVE NEYER (215) 527-7411 PAT (JACQUE) MULVIHILL 586-3398 

JAMES ANDERSON 446-4705 JOHN PIRES 439-1678  KEVIN (DENISE) RYAN 862-266-4555 
  

BLOOD DRIVE ς NICHOLAS CARRUBE 445-1655  JAMES ANDERSON 446-4705 
 

YOUTH PROGRAMS ς BOB CONOCHALLA 859-509-2108 BRIAN TAYLOR 263-7288 GREGG WILSON 651-470-5781 
 

PRO LIFE ς DUANE BERRETH 597-2344 KEN MOFFA 445-6367 
 

PARADES ς JIM BUTLER 503-7822 RON YANKOWSKI 693-4512 
 

SPECIAL OLYMPICS ς DOMINICK CALOBRISI 585-0895 PAT MULVIHILL 586-3398 
 

DANCE DIRECTOR/ENTERTAINMENT/TICKETS ς BRIAN TAYLOR 263-7288 
 

DANCE FOOD ς JOE CELIBERTI 871-3781  JOHN COSPITO 679-9669 
 

DANCE BEVERAGES ς KEVIN RYAN 862-266-4555 
 

DANCE SIGNS- STAN NIEDZWICKI 569-1068 
 

HALL RESERVATIONS - E.Y. WALTER 986-1163 
 

HALL SETUP 
LEN & PAT ALBERT 615-6805    JOHN & MARGIE CHECK 225-4456 STEVE NEYER (215) 527-7411    
ART GILIBERTI 439-7647   KEN & ANGELA LEDFORD 445-2388  JOHN & DIANE PIRES 439-7546    
KEVIN & DENISE RYAN 862-266-4555  PAT & JACQUE MULVIHILL 586-3398 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 
Members of Notre Dame Council 10514 have committed to spend one hour each Friday in 
Eucharistic Adoration once SMdM is reopened. The Holy Hour will take place in the Adoration 
Chapel at Santa Maria del Mar Church from 11:00 AM to Noon every Friday. Bro. Bob 
Conochalla will be the coordinator for the council. The request is for a volunteer to commit 
to either the 1st, 2nd, 3rd, or 4th Friday of each month. Any member that would like to commit 
to one Holy Hour per quarter, can sign up for the 5th Friday of the month. ¢ƘŜ YƴƛƎƘǘΩǎ Iƻƭȅ 
Hour times and reminders will be available through the Ministry Scheduler online program. 
Members can also volunteer for times other than on Friday morning. Other Adoration times 
are: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday (9:30 AM ς Noon), Friday (9:30 AM ς 3:00 PM). Although 
not required, members are asked to wear their green Notre Dame Council shirt to Adoration. 
Contact Bob Conochalla: (859) 509-2108 or bconochalla@gmail.com for more information. 
 
ά/ƻƳŜ [Ŝǘ ¦ǎ !ŘƻǊŜ IƛƳέ. Matthew 2: 1-6 
 

mailto:bconochalla@gmail.com
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Happy Birthday 
 

 
Louis Monico 5/4 
Matthew Moore 5/6 
Tony Dos Santos 5/8 
Joseph Bachman 5/12 

Fr. Arul Yagappan 5/13 
Leo Johnson 5/14 
Jack Corbett 5/16 
Michael Maltese 5/18 

Brendan Mc Callen 5/21 
James Butler 5/22 
Donald Clemente 5/23 
John Houston 5/25 

Len Albert 5/26 
Mike Arato 5/29 
Jim Rogers 5/30 
 

 
 

Happy Anniversary 
 

Jack & Anne Corbett 5/1/1954 
Richard & Christine Tracey 5/1/1971 
Tom & Nancy Hanlon 5/4/1974 
John & Valerie Sabia 5/4/1964 
George & Carol Lee Guiliano 5/6/1973 
Tony & Hailey Lulgjuraj 5/8/2017 

Ronald & Debbie Wolak 5/13/1972 
Francis & Joanne Scheideler 5/15/1965 
Richard & Ruth O'Connor 5/16/1973 
Jerry & Carol Chabon 5/19/1979 
Robert & Cheryl Hook 5/20/1977 
Ken & Dianne Peckham 5/21/1966 

David & Marcela Medina 5/22/1993 
Andrew & Frances Kozer 5/24/1958 
David & Virginia Pellett 5/26/1962 
 

  
 
Does your spouse know that you haven't given us your anniversary information??  If your anniversary is not listed please 
email your information to our financial secretary, Mike Greene: OLPLPCouncil@gmail.com 
 

Video Conferencing (Photos) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:OLPLPCouncil@gmail.com
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 Notre Dame Council Addresses Safety during COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
Consistent with communications 
from the Supreme Council 
concerning cancellation and 
postponement of all council and 
state in-person programs and 
activities, Notre Dame Council 
10514 officers immediately began 
utilizing email, council website 
postings, and video conferencing 
to bridge council communications 
and activities in late March. The 
action plan developed by the 
ƻŦŦƛŎŜǊΩǎ ǘŜŀƳ ŦƻƭƭƻǿŜŘ ǘƘŜ 
guidelines issued by the Supreme 
Council and the FL. State Family. 
 

The implementation of Video 
Conferencing is a new method of communication for our 
council. It is something that was brought to the forefront 
by Knights of Columbus Supreme and Florida State 
leadership. The first action item was to select a video 
platform that would be easy to use and cost effective for 
the council. The next step was to have a trial run with 
council officers. Once those steps were completed, it was 
relatively easy to roll out video conferencing 
communication to the council membership. Video 
Conferencing Meetings were then set-up to be hosted by 
Grand Knight, Michael Boullion. The first three council 
scheduled video conferences were: 
¶ hŦŦƛŎŜǊΩǎ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ 
¶ Stations of the Cross 
¶ April Council Business Meeting 
¶ Florida KofC District 17 Rosary  

 

Test run video conferences were set-up first for the council 
officers and then another test run was conducted for the 
council membership. The success of this testing allowed the 
council leadership to move forward and schedule meetings. 
 

The first council video conference was the monthly council 
officers meeting. The meeting focused on ensuring all 
council activities that could be postponed and rescheduled 
would be addressed and worked on. 
 

Council member Deacon Dan Rindge volunteered, and was 
granted permission by Pastor Fr. Manny Lopez, to lead the 
council membership and their families in the Stations of the 
Cross by video conference. Deacon Rindge used the 
{ǘŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /Ǌƻǎǎ ǇǳōƭƛǎƘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ΨSt. Augustine 
CatholicΩ aŀǊŎƘκ!ǇǊƛƭ ƛǎǎǳŜ όǇŀƎŜǎ нн-23) written by Sister 
Ann Shields. An invitation was sent to all council members 
with a link to the video conference. Start time was 
scheduled for 3:15 PM on Friday, March 27th for the first 
video conference of the Stations of the Cross. Members 
were advised in the email invitation that they could follow 
the Stations of the Cross in three wayǎΥ όмύ CǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ΨSt. 
Augustine CatholicΩ ƳŀƎŀȊƛƴŜ όнύ .ȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ ŀƴ ŀǘǘŀŎƘŜŘ tŀƎŜ 
22-23 PDF excerpt from the magazine and printing it out (3) 
By viewing the Stations of the Cross on power point (shared 
ǎŎǊŜŜƴ ϧ ǾƛŜǿŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ DǊŀƴŘ YƴƛƎƘǘΩǎ όƘƻǎǘύ ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊ 
during the video meeting). Members were reminded that 
in a previous announcement from Fr. Manny, a plenary 
indulgence would be granted by Pope Francis to attendees 
(under the usual conditions). Approximately 30 council and 

family members connected and 
prayed the Stations of the Cross. A 
second video conference was held 
on Friday, April 3rd. Council 
member Deacon Bob Krol led the 
video conference attendees 
through the Stations of the Cross 
on that date. 
 

KofC Council representatives also 
met with the Pastor and Santa 
Maria del Mar Parish Staff by video 
conference to brainstorm ideas on 
how the parish could remain 
connected during the pandemic. 
These efforts resulted in a number 
of initiatives. These include 

Pastoral letters, Pastoral video messages, Live Video 
{ǘǊŜŀƳƛƴƎ ƻŦ aŀǎǎ ǘǿƛŎŜ ǿŜŜƪƭȅΣ tŀǊƛǎƘ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜ ΨhƴŜ 
tŀƎŜǊΩΣ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƴŜǿ όtŀǊƛǎƘ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘύ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ 
FORMED.org offered at no charge to parishioners. 
 

Council 10514 had its first ever Video Conference Business 
Meeting during the regularly scheduled time on April 1st. 
Although the meeting was somewhat streamlined, all 
council business was completed. 
 

Florida KofC District 17 held two rosaries in April for council 
members and their families by Video Conference. Councils 
participating were: Notre Dame CoǳƴŎƛƭ млрмпΣ {ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ 
Council 11961, Mother Seton Council 17480, and Corpus 
Christi Assembly 2810. Deacon Dan Rindge opened the first 
rosary with the YƻŦ/ ΨA Prayer for Protection in Times of 
PandemicΩ. The Luminous Mysteries were led by: 
DD Kevin Ryan, #17 (The Baptism of the Lord) 
FN Bryant Perszyk, ASM 2810 (The Wedding Feast at Cana) 
GK John Picucci, 11961 (The Preaching of the Kingdom) 
GK Mike Tennyson, 17480 (The Transfiguration) 
GK Mike Boullion, 10514 (The Institution of the Eucharist) 
 

Email communications to the council membership during 
this time has included: 
¶ A lƛƴƪ ǘƻ ±ŀǘƛŎŀƴ bŜǿǎ ŦƻǊ tƻǇŜ CǊŀƴŎƛǎΩ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ 

Prayer Service 
¶ Forwarding of messages from the Bishop Felipe J. 

Estévez, Diocese of St. Augustine 
¶ A link to video messages from Fr. Manny Lopez, 

Pastor and Council Chaplain 
¶ {ŀƴǘŀ aŀǊƛŀ ŘŜƭ aŀǊ tŀǊƛǎƘ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜ ΨhƴŜ tŀƎŜǊΩ 
¶ [ƛƴƪǎ ǘƻ Ψ{ǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ ¢ƻƻƭƪƛǘΩ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 

websites 
¶ Links to Live Streaming of Mass from Santa Maria 

del Mar Chapel on Facebook and YouTube 
¶ Video Conference Invitations 

 

Council Website Postings were made available to the public 
at https://council10514.org/ and included: 
¶ Messages from the Pastor (Fr. Manny Lopez) 
¶ COVID-19 Information from Florida Health 
¶ Council Calendar Event Updates 
¶ Recent Posts from the Grand Knight 

 

As brother knights, we will continue to pray for the end of 
this current crisis. We can all do our part by implementing 
and continuing ōŜǎǘ ΨǎŀŦŜ ƘŜŀƭǘƘΩ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŜǎΦ

 

https://council10514.org/
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     March Knight of the Month ς Ray Derois     March Family of the Month 
                Guy & Chrissy Deluca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Knights of Columbus Bingo  
EVERY TUESDAY AT SANTA MARIA DEL MAR PARISH HALL  

WILL RETURN IN OCTOBER!  

A SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR GREAT BINGO  CREW! 
ENJOY YOUR SUMMER VACATION!!  

 
 

E. Y. WALTER 
JOHN CHECK 
JIM ANDERSON 
MIKE ARATO 
BOB CALABRESE 
BUD CAMPBELL 

JOE CELIBERTI 
BOB CONOCHALLA 
JOHN COSPITO 
KEN COSTA 
FRANK CRISOLOGO 
RAY DEROIS 

ARMANDO GARCIA 
PAT MARTELLUCCI 
GEORGE MELENDEZ 
STAN NIEDZWIECKI 
KEN PECKHAM 
TIM POSTEMSKI 

PETE PREISER 
WALTER SIBOROSKI 
BRIAN TAYLOR 
AL TRUNZO 
RON WOLAK

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brothers Thomas McDonnell, Peter Villoldo, 
Richard Zipf Attain Full Knighthood in Supreme 

Council Special Online Exemplification 


